
Laboratory Bulletin 

 

 

 

Date:  June 8, 2015   
 
To:   South Zone – East 
  Community Physicians and Dentists, MHRH Laboratory Staff 
 
From:  Medicine Hat Regional Hospital, Histology Department 
 
Re:  Discontinuation of 20 ml and 30 ml Prefilled Formalin Containers 
 

PLEASE POST OR DISTRIBUTE AS WIDELY AS APPROPRIATE 
 
Key Messages: 
 20ml and 30ml Prefilled Formalin containers, currently supplied through the Medicine Hat Diagnostic 

Laboratory, are being discontinued as current stock is depleted.   
 MHRH will be introducing 60 ml. containers to replace current 20/30 ml containers. 
 
Why this is important:  
 60 ml containers are essential in order for the Histopathology Lab to meet specimen labelling requirements 

for the provincially implemented Positive ID Barcoding System.  
 

Action Required: 
 When the current supply of 20ml and 30ml containers is depleted continue to order the 60ml or larger sized 

containers through the Medicine Hat Diagnostic Laboratory.  
 
Inquiries and feedback may be directed to:  
• Corinne Chow  - Histology Supervisor, Medicine Hat Regional Hospital 

403-502-8648 ext. 1556 
Corinne.Chow@albertahealthservices.ca 

 
This bulletin has been reviewed and approved by: 
• Corinne Chow, Technologist II Laboratory - Histology Supervisor, MHRH Laboratory Services   
• Fran Pratt – MHRH Laboratory Manager 
• Dr. J. Silva - Anatomical Pathologist  
• Dorothy Ward - Director, South Zone Laboratory, Laboratory Services   
 
 
 


